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March 20, 2019 

As part of the 2019 budget, the federal government announced it will top-up the 
federal Gas Tax Fund with a one-time transfer of $2.2 billion. Ontario’s share is 
expected to be over $800 million based on the 2018 allocation. This funding is in 
addition to your 2019 allocation. The additional one-time amount is expected to be 
equal to the total amount each municipality received in 2018, i.e., the sum of your July 
and November 2018 payments. The additional funding must be used in accordance 
with your current agreement with AMO for the transfer of federal Gas Tax funds.   

AMO has worked with municipalities to ensure they are in compliance with the 
agreement and that funds can be transferred immediately upon receipt from 
Infrastructure Canada. We will update you as soon as we receive confirmation on the 
timing of this one-time payment. Payment will be conditional on passing of the budget.

Contact: Chris VanDooren, AMO Program Manager, cvandooren@amo.on.ca, 416-
971-9856 ext. 410 
  

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness 
of third-party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned. 
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